
 
 

        
      

YOU ARE HEREBY INVITED TO ATTEND THE ANNUAL ASSEMBLY OF HADLOW DOWN PARISH COUNCIL, 
TO BE HELD IN THE VILLAGE HALL ON TUESDAY 15th APRIL 2025 AT 19:00 

 
 
Michael Lunn 
Chair of the Parish Council 
Published on the 9th April 2025 
 

AGENDA 
 
1. Introduction from Cllr Michael Lunn – Chairman  

 
2. Apologies for absence 

 
3. Approval of the minutes of the 2024 Annual Assembly 
 
4. Community Plan interactive session and vote  

 
5. Cllr. Bob Standley - East Sussex County Council Report  
 
6. Cllr Michael Lunn - Wealden District Council Report  

 
                 7. Reports from Representatives 

(a) Mayfield Charities - Penny Eliot, Trustee and Parish representative 
(b) St Mark’s School – Karl Luckhurst, Head of School  
(c) PCSO Sue Choppin – Sussex Police  

 
8. Written reports from Councillors and Clerk (available at the Assembly and on the PC 

website)  
 
 9. Chairman’s Report 

 
10. Questions from the floor  

 
 

 
Please join us for refreshments after the meeting 

TO ALL MEMBERS OF  
 

HADLOW DOWN PARISH  


